
Year 4/5 - Autumn 2
Y4 Maths:
In maths, we will be continuing with 
our addition and subtraction unit. 
Children will be building their 
confidence with adding two four 
digit numbers. 
Y5 Maths
In maths, we will be exploring 
multiplication. We will look at new 
written methods for multiplication 
and division and we will work on 
building fluency. Children will learn 
the formal method for multiplying 4 
digit numbers by 2.

Y4 English: We will be looking at 
the text ‘The Snow Globe’, we will 
be writing detailed descriptions.
Y5 English: We will be exploring 
a wide range of poems. 
Developing drafting and editing 
skills to craft our own poems. We 
will then be looking at the text 
‘Great Explorers’  and will be 
using this text to write our own 
biographies.

Guided reading:
In our guided reading lessons some of the 
children will attend Fresh Start whilst  the rest of 
the class will be reading the text, ‘Varjak Paw’. 
Skills taught will be summarising, clarifying, 
analysing and inference.
.

Science:
This half term we will be 
learning about properties and 
uses of materials. Children will 
carry out a range of 
investigations, developing their 
working scientifically skills to 
support their understanding. 

Geography:
The children will look at the 
Geography of our local area and the 
geography of  a location in Iceland. 
They will explore how volcanoes are 
explored and how people's lives are 
affected when they erupt. 

DT: In DT, we will be looking at 
different bridges and their 
structure. Children will 
investigate what makes a bridge 
stronger. 
.

RE:

Computing:
We will be identifying how 
the Mars Rover shares data 
and transmits it back to 
Earth.

PE:The children 
will be focusing on 
handball and 
indoor athletics. 
Building on team 
work and using 
eye-hand 
coordination. 

Music: Looking at 
Musical Theatre, 
our performance 
skills and 
Christmas songs.   

PSHE:
We will be learning about health and 
wellness. We will look at what causes us to 
worry and how relaxation is important. We 
will also look at ‘ healthy diets’.

We will be looking at how 
Christians choose to live their 
lives and think about ‘What 
would Jesus do’.


